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As I begin typing, I'm in utter amazement that we all made it through the 
 summer, Bikefest and the pop-up rally - what a long-strange trip this has
been!  I for one, am more than ready to gather with our fellow members
and re-connect - I hope you are too!   Plans are well underway for our first
official fall dinner meeting slated for Friday, November 19th.  This will be
a dinner meeting like no other, so make plans to attend!  The OCHMRA
launched 50 years ago and we've been steadily uniting hospitality ever
since.   The OCHMRA 50th Anniversary Gala  will begin at 6pm with an
open bar cocktail hour followed by a scrumptious surf & turf dinner,
dessert and dancing.  We do hope that you will join us in this black-tie
optional event at the Clarion Resort Crystal Ballroom.  Thank you for the
many members who have already purchased ads and sponsorships to
help make this an event to remember! 

DATES FOR YOUR 
CALENDARS
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Member Message
FROM EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
SUSAN L .  JONES

Welcome New
Member



MTC's "Mix & Mingle" for
Ocean City businesses is 
on October 4th at The
Residence Inn 4-6pm.
Register at this link 

OCHMRA Dinner
Meetings




We are returning to
networking dinners!

 
Mark your calendars: 

November 19
December 16

January 20
February 17

April 21

https://www.hopper.com/
http://www.mitchellandhastings.com/index.cfm?skipsplash=1
http://www.mitchellandhastings.com/index.cfm?skipsplash=1
https://web.mdtourism.org/events/MTCMix%20%20Mingle%20at%20Residence%20Inn%20Ocean%20City-128/register
https://web.mdtourism.org/events/MTCMix%20%20Mingle%20at%20Residence%20Inn%20Ocean%20City-128/register
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48th Annual Spring Trade Expo 
Returns In-Person

We are excited to announce that our in-
person Expo will be back on March 6 & 7,
2022!  

Thank you to the many vendors who
participated in our 2021 EXPO Marketplace! 

 (still visible by clicking on link)

Business Briefs

As you begin to plan for the
next season, you may want
to take a peek at the State
Tourism Office - delve into

the research that helps
inform their strategic

investments.  Click below
to  learn about what they

are doing across the state.
MD Marketing Plan

You are Invited to a CVB Member
Meeting! The OC Convention &

Visitors Bureau/Dept of Tourism &
Business Development invites you to
a meeting on Thursday, October 14,

at 2 pm at the Convention Center.
Topics will include branding and

advertising, a ‘think tank’ discussion of
CVB membership and housing bureau

concepts.  They welcome all CVB
members to attend.  Whether you are

one of the member hotels, retail,
restaurant, attraction, fishing boat,

golf, all categories----This will be your
opportunity for input on membership

levels, benefits, housing bureau
considerations and much more.

RSVP to Norma  at
ndobrowolski@ococean.com




Bikefest a Resounding Success - TKU!
The 10th Anniversary of OC Bikefest was without a doubt, an amazing
event!  Each year, our non-profit manages bars at the inlet by keeping
the inventory stocked and the beverages cold, while the Gin Gypsies
bar team handles serving.  We could not run this bar without the help
of our volunteers - thank you to the following members: Danelle
Amos & Jackie Oswald Beach Walk Hotel,  Steve Sweigert Mitchell
Hastings Financial Advisors, Courtney Blackford & Keith Whisenant
(pictured below 2nd & 3rd from right) Residence Inn, Doug Lynn
A1American, John Spencer EMR, Jean Borysowski & Phil Mariner
Dough Roller, Kim Mueller Harrison Group Sales, Michele Burke
Worcester County Economic Development,  Earl Conley Bank of OC,
Ryan Wilde BEST Motels, Richard Greenfield, Angelica Hodge &
Mikayla Dischinger DoubleTree Hotel, Ray Daugherty Little House of
Pancakes, Will & Mandy Lynch Commander Hotel, Skylar Cole MPI
Processing intern and Gary Leach, Centerplate.         
                                                             THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU!! 

During the last several months, the Convention Center has undergone
an expansion which included adding 30,000 sq. feet to the Northside of
the large lower level exhibit hall. (pic above) This has provided an
opportunity for us to consolidate our Expo into one exhibit hall on the
first level. Recently we sent out the exhibit space contracts for our 48th
Annual Expo and we hope that our Allied Members will join us by
exhibiting in the Expo. Our non-profit Association is able to exist thanks
in large part to the profits from this mid-Atlantic trade expo. Check out
our site for Exhibit Space contracts. OceanCityTradeExpo.com

https://oceancitytradeexpo.com/schedule-of-events
https://www.visitmaryland.org/sites/default/files/2021-09/Maryland_FY22_Marketing_Plan_v6_8-26-21-reduced.pdf
https://www.visitmaryland.org/sites/default/files/2021-09/Maryland_FY22_Marketing_Plan_v6_8-26-21-reduced.pdf
https://www.visitmaryland.org/sites/default/files/2021-09/Maryland_FY22_Marketing_Plan_v6_8-26-21-reduced.pdf
https://www.visitmaryland.org/sites/default/files/2021-09/Maryland_FY22_Marketing_Plan_v6_8-26-21-reduced.pdf
https://www.visitmaryland.org/sites/default/files/2021-09/Maryland_FY22_Marketing_Plan_v6_8-26-21-reduced.pdf
https://www.visitmaryland.org/sites/default/files/2021-09/Maryland_FY22_Marketing_Plan_v6_8-26-21-reduced.pdf
https://oceancitytradeexpo.com/


The last month has brought about many hospitality changes. Ashley
Johnson has joined the Blue Water team as the Area Director of Sales
& Marketing.  Welcome to the newly appointed GM at the Courtyard
on 15th - Jamie West. After many years in the Philly market, Rick
Staub has joined the team at Real Hospitality Group. The Princess
Royale has added a new F & B Director - welcome to Henry
Demartino. Joining the OC Tourism Team is new admin,  Leslie
Donovan.  Trimper Rides added John Shutter as their new Sales &
Event Manager.

Allied Members have also had a few changes; PKS Investment
Advisors welcomed Bishopville native, Allison Shumate to their team.  
Wor-Wic Community College brought in Matthew Geel as the new
department head for Business & Hospitality and Sara Prebenda
replaced the retired administrator Lynne Bragg. Worcester County
Economic Development & Tourism's workforce engagement specialist,
Jacqueline Trieu,  has teamed up with Lachelle Scarlatto to co-chair
the Chamber's Summer Work Travel Committee. 

Condolences to Ruth Toomey, Director of the MD Tourism Coalition, on the
sudden passing of her mother Carolyn Toomey. 

Hospitality Highlights
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Please add your voice to the
Ocean City conversation. The

Town of OC Tourism & Business
Development office is seeking
your feedback on Ocean City

and business in general.  



Now is your opportunity to
share your thoughts,

collaborate and help shape
the future!



Use this link to fill out an online

survey:



OC Tourism Input Link



FEEDBACK
REQUESTED

Member Notes

people 65 years and older and residents in long-term care settings should
receive a booster shot at least 6 months after their primary series,
people aged 50–64 years with underlying medical conditions should receive a
booster shot at least 6 months after their primary series,
people aged 18–49 years with underlying medical conditions may receive a
booster shot at least 6 months after their primary series, based on their
individual benefits and risks, and
people aged 18-64 years who are at increased risk for COVID-19 exposure and
transmission because of occupational or institutional setting may receive a
booster shot at least 6 months after their primary series, based on their
individual benefits and risks.

OCHMRA Member Portal Reminder 
Our Member Portal gives you access to your listing - the Member Login is
accessible on OCVisitor.com at the "Member Login" tab located in the top right
header beside the Facebook logo.  Please log-in and review your listing to
ensure accuracy of your listing on our website.  For future dinner meetings,
you'll be able to sign up and pay online with the click of a button - no more
misspelled name badges! If for some reason you are having difficulty logging
in, just shoot me an email and we'll navigate - susanjones@ocvisitor.com.

Vaccine Boosters Available 
COVID-19 vaccine boosters are now available through Worcester County
Health. Only the Pfizer vaccine is approved for use as a booster. This means
you will need to have already received two doses of Pfizer and meet the
following qualifications: 

To schedule your booster appointment, visit WorcesterHealth.org. If you need help
scheduling your appointment, please call 667-253-2140

https://oceancitymd.gov/oc/hosting-survey/
https://oceancitymd.gov/oc/hosting-survey/
https://oceancitymd.gov/oc/hosting-survey/
https://www.visitmaryland.org/sites/default/files/2021-09/Maryland_FY22_Marketing_Plan_v6_8-26-21-reduced.pdf
https://www.visitmaryland.org/sites/default/files/2021-09/Maryland_FY22_Marketing_Plan_v6_8-26-21-reduced.pdf
https://ocvisitor.com/
https://oceancitymdassoc.weblinkconnect.com/atlas/
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STILL TIME TO SIGN UP FOR MTTS - November 8-10 at MD Live!

Presented by the Maryland Tourism Coalition in partnership with the Maryland Office of Tourism,
the Maryland Travel & Tourism Summit (MTTS) is Maryland’s annual tourism industry conference
that brings together all sectors of the hospitality industry where business and public sector leaders
convene, network, and learn new strategies to advance MD’s Tourism industry.

The summit attracts more than 250 attendees who engage with a variety of keynote speakers on
industry trends and professional development, legislative representatives during a tourism town
hall, participate in interactive learning sessions including off-site educational tours of the
destination.  This year we are celebrating our 40th Anniversary but we are also celebrating the
resiliency of the tourism industry! This event is the first major industry event for the state of
Maryland since the pandemic. We hope you will join us for this spectacular event!

We are TOURISM STRONG!!!

John Kennedy will once again be among the AMAZING speakers slated for the Summit. His
presentation will focus on the boulders that are needed to move mountains for success in 2022.
Check him out at this link: Moving Mountains at MTTS

To see the complete line-up for this great gathering, here is the MTTS itinerary: click here 

MD Tourism Coalition understands the apprehension that the pandemic has brought about particularly when gathering in
indoor public spaces. We also know that individual sensitivity levels run differently. Please know the MTC is working with Live!
Casino & Hotel to host an event that is entertaining and safe. MTC is closely watching CDC, Maryland and Anne Arundel County
guidelines and will continue to monitor. MTC will provide a full attendee refund as needed for COVID. At this time masks are not
required for our event but encourage those who wish to wear them to please do so. We will keep you posted with any changes
to guidelines that may be put in place before the event.

NClick here for MD Travel & Tourism Summit Site with all the details.

https://vimeo.com/599198923/ca5992ab58
https://mdtourism.org/2021-maryland-tourism-travel-summit-2/
https://mdtourism.org/2021-maryland-tourism-travel-summit-2/
https://mdtourism.org/2021-maryland-tourism-travel-summit-2/





Community Connections
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